November 14, 2022
Dear Parents/Guardians,

[ am so happy to announce that we have selected our wonderful Fourth Grade Students and our Choir will
be sharing the stage!

This event will be on Thursday, December 14 at 6:00 p.m. in our school gym.
Our Fourth Grade Students will be our choir during our North Pole Musical

4™ grade only please download app REMIND use class code @npolemusic
All songs and information about the performance will be posted there.

Choir Only please continue to use our regular REMIND group as our main communication system. Class
code @choirehes we've been using it consistently and all your information is there!
All songs and choreographies will be on the Remind Groups!

Students will report to their teachers’ classrooms at 5:30 p.m. to their classroom to be
escorted and accommodated on stage.

Dress Code:

All Black!

Black Pants/Skirts/LLeggings & Black Shirt

If possible please use an elf hat, reindeer antlers or a snowman hat accessory.

Should you have any questions or concerns, do not hesitate to email me, or send
me a REMIND message.

Thank you,

Mrs. Jeannyvett Coldn
Emerald Heights Elementary School
jeannyvettc@ckschools.org

Please cut and return this bottom portion to your child’s homeroom teacher

Yes, | give permission for my child to participate in the Holiday Program.

No, my child will not be able to participate in the Holiday Program.

Yes, | would like to be a volunteer for the Holiday Program. The following is my contact information:

Parent Name: Parent Signature:

Phone Number:




